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Term 3 

Nursery 

 

Welcome 

 

We hope you all had a lovely Christmas, and 

a happy new year. 

 

We would like to say a massive thank for all 

the gifts,  its lovely to feel so appreciated. 

We are looking forward to lots of fun 

activities, this is one of our favourite 

topics! 

 
 

. 

 
 

Weekend Books 

 

All the children have weekend books. These are 

for your children to share their weekend 

activities/experiences in.  This could include 

watching a film, feeding the ducks. 

If you can encourage your children to draw a 

picture and then annotate them we can then read 

them out during the week. 

We also add in termly activities linking to the 

topic, for the children to complete at home.  

 

This is a lovely experience for the children to 

share with their friends during circle time. 
 

 

Our Value for this month is  

Hope 

            
 

Topic 

 

This terms topic is ‘Where The Wild Things 

Are’.  

We will be learning about plants and what 

they need to help them grow. Learning about 

the different seasons, and exploirng 

different woodland animals, their habitats 

and footprints. 

                          PE Kits 

Our PE session is now on aThursday morning.  If 

your child hasn’t already got a PE kit could we 

please ask that one is provided.  

 

Thank you 

Cool Milk 

 

If you haven’t already could you please also 

register you child for their free milk entitlment 

through Cool Milk at www.coolmilk.com  

 

Many thanks 

 

 

http://www.westhaddonprimary.net/
http://www.coolmilk.com/

